

FORT LAUDERDALE

February 24, 2014

Betsy Dow, President Coral Ridge Association Inc. 2133 Middle River Drive Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305

Dear Ms. Dow,

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has been contacted by the 3850 Federal Ownership Group and The Mangurian Foundation to propose the naming of 3850 Federal Park Property, "Mangurian Park".

The naming of 3850 Federal Park Property will be placed on the agenda for discussion at the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board Meeting on Wednesday, March 26, 2014 at 6:30 in the 8th floor Conference Room of Fort Lauderdale City Hall, 100 N Andrews Ave.

If your homeowners association has any additional recommendations as to the naming property, the recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken. The recommendation and minutes shall be submitted to the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation Director, Phil Thornburg, no later than Friday, March 14, 2014.

If no additional recommendations are received, the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board will review the reasons for the proposed name change, Mangurian Park, and will make a recommendation as to the name to the City Commission via the City Manager.

Sincerely,

Phil Thornburg

Parks and Recreation Director